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Washington, D. C. 20545 s. Al u.. u.. .m : cm
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Dear Sir: 1.cir. S AFE GUARDS

'

In view of the fact that a hearing will be held on
July 26, 1973, at Washington , D'.C. in connection with
Arkansas rower & Light Company's application for an operating
license for Unit 1 of Arkansas Nuclear One near Russellville,
I am interested in obtaining definite information regarding
the safety of my home which is located in a row of nine homes
on Bunker Hill at varying distances approximately 1/2 mile
more or less from the Nuclear riant. These homes are located
between Lake Dardanelle and the Plant and their only access
road is the one going by the Plant.

k.y home is on property bordering land that was previously
taken by Arkansas Power & Light Company for safety purposes.
I would appreciate learning of the opinion of the Advisory
Committee on the safety of my location.

Yours respectfully,

&edy $. Swf*&
(Ers. nobert H. Douglass)
Boy 316, Rte . 3
Russellville, Arkansas 72801
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